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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     05/06/2005

From:     Steve Darnall

Comment:
I applaud the efforts to make materials accessible to the public at large, as it 
allows for our educational and artistic growth to see that as many voices as 
possible from the past and present are represented.
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